
SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is important 
for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the godparents  
reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in the  
Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked  regularly. 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M/T/W) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-6042 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

All Saints Catholic Church 
February 5, 2017  The 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 



Parish Committees  
Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton 701-7334 
Altar Servers, Joanne Kazista……………...831-2033 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ……………704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping .......... 831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan……  704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd ........................... 222-0118 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery . 627-4743 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully………….831-8256 
Bulletin, Julie Hall ......................................... 831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel .. 831-8247 
Choir (Saturday), Kaye Lewis ..................... 831-1983 
Choir (Sunday), Cecilia Carlson ................. 389-3233 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista .......... 803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping .................... 831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ........................ 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen, Ann Marie Rau .............................. 831-0736 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ........ 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Nurse, Madlyn Yap………………...627-5486 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp .......................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ........................ 831-8549 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy………        746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth ........................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista.............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 
Youth Ministry, Julie Hall…………….803-831-9095 

 
The Week Ahead: 

Saturday 2/4, Weekday   
10:00 am NFP Class 
3:30 pm  Confessions 
3:30 pm RCIA 
4:00  pm Respect for Life 
4:30 pm  Rosary 
5:00 pm  Mass, + Dan Hamilton 
Friends of the  Oratory/ Building Fund 

Collection for St. Anne’s School 

Sunday 2/5, Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am  Mass, Pro Populo 
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:30 am Catholic Faith Study 
11:00 am  Mass, + Frank Lappin 
6:30 pm No Faith Formation  (Super Bowl) 
Friends of the Oratory/ Building Fund 

Collection for St. Anne’s School 
Monday 2/6, St. Paul Miki and Companions,  
  Martyrs 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary Orientation 
7:00 pm Men’s Club 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 2/7, Weekday                                 
7:00 pm K of C Officers    
Wednesday 2/8, Weekday 
9:30  am    Mass, + James Lydon, Sr. 
3:30  pm Girl Scouts 
Thursday 2/9, Weekday 
9:30  am Mass, + John Fernandes 
10:00 am Bible Study 
3:30 pm Choir Practice  
6:30 pm Cub Scouts 
7:00  pm Catholicism Class 
7:00 pm K of C Planning 
Friday 2/10, St. Scholastica, Virgin  
9:30 am  Mass, + Marion Slater 

The flowers on the altar this weekend 
were donated by  

Allen and Jane Brzoska 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic Community dedicated to  

proclaiming Christ’s message of love and salvation 
through worship, sacraments and ministries. 

The Week Ahead Continued: 
Saturday 2/11, Our Lady of Lourdes 
3:30 pm Confessions 
3:30 pm RCIA 
4:30 pm Rosary 
5:00 pm  Mass, + George Robinette 
Bishop’s Stewardship Appeal/Respect for Life  

 Auditory Scan  

Sunday 2/12, Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am Mass, Pro Populo 
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:30 am Catholic Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass, + Rose Liguore 
6:30 pm Faith Formation  
Bishop’s Stewardship Appeal/Respect for Life  

 Auditory Scan  



THE LEGION OF MARY 
The Legion of Mary is the largest apostolic 
organization of lay people in the Catholic 
Church, with about 3 million active  
members in almost every country of the 
world. The Legion of Mary has been active 
in the United States since 1931, has been 
approved by 7 Popes, and was endorsed by 
the Second Vatican Council. Members of 
Our Lady of America here at All Saints,  
presidium, are inviting new members to join 
them in spreading devotion to Our Lady and 
carrying out works delegated by the pastor. 
Members become instruments of the Holy 
Spirit through a balanced  
program of prayer and service in a family 
atmosphere. The Legion of Mary, in  
essence, is an extension of the heart and 
hands of the pastor. For more information 
on how to become an active or auxiliary 
member an orientation will begin on  
Monday, February 6th at 7:00 pm in the  
parish center. Weekly meetings will follow 
with prayer, planning and discussion in a 
family setting.  
Contact: Janie Davis at 
803-412-2708 or email: 
janann1954@yahoo.com  
Heather Porazzo at 803-792-5946  
or email: hporazzo@gmail.com 

Valentine 
Treats for My Sweet Bake Sale 

The All Saints Women's Organization will be  
having a Bake Sale February 11 & 12 after all 
masses.  The money raised, will go to help local 
charities that we are supporting. We are in the 
process of helping our youth, Clover Area  
Assistance Center, Children's  
Attention Home, and Safe Passage. 
Thank you for all of generosity. 

ADULT FELLOWSHIP 
The Valentine Luncheon is scheduled 

on Tuesday, February 14th at 11:30 a.m. at the 
Villa Roma Restaurant, 5000 Union Road in 
Gastonia.  Reservations are a must.  You can sign 
up after Masses on February 4th-5th and February 
11th-12th.  Any questions please call Rosemary 
(803-831-9919) or Holly(803-831-9828). 

Happy Birthday to the Boy Scouts of America! 

The Scouts and Leaders of both Pack and Troop 365 
would like to take this time on "Scout Sunday" to thank 
the Church staff and Parishioners of All Saints Catholic 
Church. The Boy Scout Troop has been at All Saints for 
seven years teaching and molding young men ages  
11-18 years old. We are proud of our newly formed Pack 
of Cub Scouts from kindergarten through 10 years old. 
For more information about joining Scouts please  
contact: 
Jason Floyd -Scoutmaster   
704-877-8726  
Nick Schifferle - Cubmaster  
803-242-5927 

 
All Saints Faith  
Study Group 
 
The Faith Study Ministry  
invites you to join us Sunday,  
February 5th and  February 12th for a  
program in the “Footprints of God  
Series” hosted by Steve Ray.   
ABRAHAM: Father of Faith & 
Works is a Biblical adventure filmed on 
location in Iraq, Turkey, the Palestinian 
Territories and Israel.  It is an  
entertaining biography, travel  
documentary, Bible study, apologetics 
course and Church history study rolled 
into one. The program is open to all and 
meets at 9:30 am until 10:30 am on  
Sunday in the Fr. Michael J. McGiveny 
Room in the Family Life Center. 



 
6:30 pm Faith Formation class  

will not be held on February 5th   
because of the Super Bowl. 

Contact Joanne Kazista for more 
information 

at 
 803-367-3299 or  

faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

Middle School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 6-8. We meet 

the first and third Friday of the month at 7 –8:30 
pm in the Parish Life Center. 

Upcoming dates: 
February 3rd & February 17 

 
 

High School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 9-12. We meet 

on Sunday evenings opposite of  
Confirmation Classes at 6:30-8 pm. 

Upcoming date:  
February 19 

 

Contact Julie Hall for more info  
803-831-9095 or allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com  

Faith Formation News Youth Group News 

Collection for the 1/22/2017 Weekend 
Offertory………..…..…...…....………….....$9,060.59 
Building Fund……….……….…….………....$128.00 
Saints Alive……..….…….....….…….……....$145.00 
Friends of the Oratory……………...……...…$311.00 
Church in Latin America..….....……………….$25.00 
Christmas Creche………...……….….......……$21.64 
Families in Need…….…………………………$40.00 
Votive Candles..…………......…….……...…...$67.00 

 

Adults: 882 Children: 136 
Total Attendance: 1018 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
 
February 11-12  Bishop’s Stewardship 
Appeal/ Respect for Life Auditory Scan 
(physical collection) 
February 18-19  All Saints Charities 
February 25-26  Open 
March 1  (Ash Wednesday) Aid to the 
Church in Central Eastern Europe 

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- If you share your food with 
the hungry, provide housing for the  
homeless, then light shall break forth upon 
you (Isaiah 58:7-10). 
Psalm -- The just man is a light in the  
darkness to the upright (Psalm 112). 
Second Reading -- My message to you, says 
Paul, was not clever words of wisdom but 
the proclamation of Christ crucified  
(1 Corinthians 2:1-5). 
Gospel -- You are the salt of the earth, the 
light of the world. In your good deeds your 
light shines before  
others, leading them to 
glorify God (Matthew 
5:13-16).  

ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
CLASS:  

CATHOLICISM 
 
All are invited to participate in an adult religious 
education class using the recent, insightful   
Catholicism video series by Bishop Robert  
Barron.  The class will be facilitated by Michael 
Coyle, a parishioner of St. Thomas Aquinas 
Catholic Church in Charlotte.  Come and explore 
the riches of our faith, for a deeper participation 
in and a bolder sharing of the faith!  Join the 
weekly discussion on Thursday evenings 
from February 2 through April 6, from 
7pm to 8:30pm, in St. Peter’s 
Room. 



Pre-confirmation students  
participated in designing a  
corner of the Faith Formation 
Area to enable students to learn 
more about the Blessed Mother 
and the Rosary. 

We would like to thank you for your generous donation 
to the Little Sisters of the Poor.  We tend to reflect 
on all of God’s blessings to us this past year and we 
think of YOU and what your kind generosity has 
helped to bring to our Home.  This past year we heard 
our Residents laugh. We heard them sing. We heard 
them in our chapel, quietly praying for you, our  
benefactors, and for your intentions.  
God bless you. 
Sister Maureen, Little Sisters of the Poor 

We wish to extend our heartfelt thanks for the 
January 19th  Friends of  The Oratory donation of  
$3,921 from All Saints Parish.  Woven into our  
baptismal commitment as Catholics is a need to 
support the building of  God’s kingdom through 
time, talent and treasure.  This donation (treasure) 
helps The Oratory continue to provide  
sacramental service to Catholics living in York 
County. Thank you so much! 
Father Agustin, Director—Friends of  the Oratory 

Save the date for the  
“Do Something Beautiful” 
High School Women’s  
Retreat Day on Feb18th  
at All Saints. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
We would like to invite you to have a look at handmade religious articles and  
souvenirs made by the Sisters of Saint Elisabeth Convent (Belarus) who 
will visit your parish on Friday, February 17th.  
For more than 15 years we have been rendering spiritual, social and financial  
support to the sick and the suffering at the National Psychiatric Clinic, the  
boarding home for children with special needs and mentally challenged 
adults. In recent years a rehabilitation center for the homeless, drug and  
alcohol addicts, ex-prisoners was established 20 miles away from the  
Convent.  To help these people workshops were established on the grounds  
of the Convent.  Many of these sick people express themselves in art for God 
working together with the nuns and sisters making beautiful articles (hand 
painted icons, crosses, crucifixes, wood carvings, embroidered and ceramic 
gifts).  All these goods are made with love and prayer and bring 
blessings to a home.  You will support many people in need by 
purchasing items of devotion for yourselves and your beloved 
ones. 
With love in Christ, 
Sisters of St. Elisabeth 


